
 
 
 
Dear Anglophone East School District Families & Community Partners,  

Given the unprecedented growth that we are experiencing across our school district and to ensure that we 
continue to provide quality educational experiences for all students, on March 21st, at the public meeting for the 
Anglophone East School District, District Education Council (DEC), the Council voted to move forward with the 
Policy 409 process. We have included a recording of the meeting here.  

Our next step in the process are public consultation engagement sessions. There will be two public engagement 
sessions, in both sessions we will review all the options; the second session will be a repeat of the first, therefore 
you will not need to attend both sessions.  

If you have ideas or feedback that you would like to share at one of the consultations, please fill out this form prior 
to Monday, April 10th. Our communications department will follow up with the process and your place in the 
speaking order at the consultation you select to attend. To give opportunity for all to take part it is important that 
ideas and feedback be limited to a maximum of three minutes. 

The details of the consultations are below:  
 
Consultation One: 

• Date: Tuesday, April 11th 
• Time: 6 p.m. until 7:30 p.m.  
• Location: Harrison Trimble High School Auditorium (80 Echo Drive, Moncton) 

Consultation Two:  

• Date: Wednesday, April 12th 
• Time: 6 p.m. until 7:30 p.m.  
• Location: Harrison Trimble High School Auditorium (80 Echo Drive, Moncton)  

Doors to the auditorium will open at 5:45 p.m.  

Following the consultations, the DEC will make a decision regarding the proposed changes at their next public 
meeting on Thursday, April 27th. This meeting will be livestreamed here. 

If you are unable to attend the consultations or prefer not to speak publicly, please email your feedback and ideas 
to asdeinfo@nbed.nb.ca  

The presentation on the proposed school grade reconfigurations and/or boundary changes shared at the DEC 
meeting, and which will be shared again at the consultations is attached to this email for your information.  
 
Thank you, 

 
  
Mr. Randolph J. MacLEAN, B.A., B.Ed., M.Ed. 
(He/Him) 
Superintendent/CEO 
Anglophone East School District 
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